
HOLIDAY SAFETY REMINDER 
 

PLEASE USE EXTRA CAUTION WHEN DRIVING  
 

 It’s Halloween night – people will be out at 
parties and there may be more impaired 

drivers on the road, so you must be 

prepared!  
 

 Wear your seat belt 
 

 Drive slowly and Drive defensively 
 

 Stay alert at all times  
 

 While driving do not be distracted 
 Do not talk on your cell phone 
 Do not adjust the radio  
 Do not play with your GPS 

 

Last year on Halloween night one of our 
sweeper trucks was totaled in an accident 
with a drunk driver 

 

SAFETY FIRST 


